
Notice of Determination 

To: 
Office of Planning and Research 
For U.S. Mail: 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

Street Address: 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

From: 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Northern Region 
601 Locust Street 
Contact: Eda Eggeman 
Phone: (530) 225-2753 

SUBJECT: Filing of Notice of Determination pursuant to Public Resources Code section 21108 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2017012061 
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Project Title: Hart Ranch Flow Enhancement, Streambed Alteration Agreement No. 1600-2019-0512-R1 

Project Location (include county): Intersection of Harry Cash Road and Little Shasta River in Siskiyou County 
(41 °43'22.48"N latitude, 122°22'08.68"W longitude). 

Project Description: The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) has executed Lake and Streambed 
Alteration Agreement number 1600-2019-0512-R1, pursuant to section 1602 of the Fish and Game Code to the 
project Applicant, California Trout, Inc. 

The project is limited to fish passage and protection work on the Hart-Haight Diversion located on the Little Shasta 
River. This work includes: 1) replacing the existing diversion infrastructure with a CDFW and National Marine 
Fisheries Service (NMFS) compliant in-canal fish screen, 2) realigning approximately 180 feet of stream channel to 
accommodate the new intake structure and fish screen, 3) creating an engineered roughened channel to provide 
fish passage for all life stages of fish, 4) removing the existing concrete and flash board diversion structure and fish 
screen, and 5) long-term maintenance of the roughened channel. 

This is to advise that CDFW, acting as the Lead Agency, approved the above described project on July 9, 2019 and 
has made the following determinations regarding the project: 

1. The project will not have a significant effect on the environment. 

2. A mitigated negative declaration was prepared for this project pursuant to the provisions of CEQA. 

3. Mitigation measures were made a condition of CDFW's approval of the project. 

4. A mitigation reporting or monitoring plan was adopted by CDFW for this project. 

5. A statement of overriding considerations was not adopted by CDFW for this project. 

6. Findings were not made by CDFW pursuant to California Code of Regulations section 15091. 

The mitigated negative declaration prepared for the project and the record related to project approval is available to 
the general public for review at CDFW's regional office listed above . . ,;rl /t/1 , / 
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Brad Henderson, Aquatic Conservation Planning Supervisor 

Date Received for filing at OPR: __________ _ 
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